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WORKING GROUP ON ECHOCARDIOGRAPHY
OF THE EUROPEAN SOCIETY OF CARDIOLOGY

Dear Member,

During the last Nucleus Meeting of the Working Group on Echocardiography (WGE) in Munich, our Chairman, Prof. Fausto J. Pinto,
proposed that the WGE provides 40 grants of 500 € in order to encourage the participation of young investigators in EuroEcho meetings .

The Nucleus of the WGE has agreed with this proposal and has suggested that the Nucleus of the WGE in conjunction with the National
Societies will then select young candidates who may benefit from this WGE grant on the following criteria:

– Age < 35 years
– Acceptance of an abstract
– Adequate representation of the different European countries.

If you would like to benefit from this WGE grant, please send back your name, contact details and one page Curriculum Vitae before June 15th to:

Mrs Barbara Lefčvre
Coordinator, ESC Office for Working Groups
Tel: +33. (0)4 92 94 76 42
Fax: +33. (0)4 92 94 76 08
E-mail: blefevre@escardio.org

Looking forward to seeing you in Barcelona, sincerely yours.

Prof. Fausto J. Pinto , Chairman of the WGE
Prof. Genevičve A. Derumeaux, Secretary of the WGE

Name: Surname:

Address:

E-mail: Fax:

Institution:

Your personal data are, according to the Law on data processing and Civil Liberties 78-17 of 6 January 1978, registered with the ESC. The recipients
of these data are the staff of the European Society of Cardiology and the Nucleus of the Working Group only.

You have the absolute right to access, amend and oppose any use of this personal data by contacting (in writing) the ESC National Society and
Member Relations Department at the European Society of Cardiology, 2035 route des Colles, Les Templiers, BP 179, 06903 Sophia Antipolis Cedex,
France.

Unless otherwise informed, the ESC may send you information about its activities from time to time
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